	Shannon Foynes Port Company

Notice To Mariners

Notice No. 6 of 2023


SHANNON ESTUARY – AUGHINISH JETTY AND APPROACHES
 Survey at Aughinish Jetty and Foynes Dump Site – Mon 20th – Fri 24th March (inclusive)
SFPC have been advised that Hydro Survey have been contracted by RUSAL Aughinish to conduct survey works at both Aughinish Jetty and also the dump site located approx. 7c to the west of Foynes Island (AC 1549 refers).
The survey works will consist of multibeam depth profiling, current metering and grab sampling.
Survey is planned to extend from Monday 20th through to Friday 24th March, both dates inclusive.

Survey vessel details as follows;

Vessel name:
Betty Frank


Callsign:
EI-XI-7


Skipper:
Mr. Brendan Curtin


Contact No:
087 – 937 8761

The Betty Frank will maintain a listening watch on VHF Ch11 during the conduct of operations.

Vessel will mobilise from Foynes on a daily basis.  Operations will extend from approx. 0600 – 1900 daily.
Further information is available via Marine Operations (069 – 73103) or the Duty Harbour Master (087 – 2542266).

Hugh Conlon

Harbour Master 

Shannon Foynes Port Company 

16th March 2023
